
 

 

 

 

 
 

NZVNA Position Statement on the formation of an Allied Veterinary 

Professionals union 

 

The NZVNA advocates for fair pay and recognition of allied veterinary professionals, as well as 

safe and supportive work environments.  

 

We recognise the current issues with skills attrition related to sub-optimal remuneration and 

support First Union in their efforts to provide an organisation where collective bargaining 

allows workers to negotiate from a position of strength with employers over wages, benefits, 

workplace health and safety, and other work-related issues. 

 

We will continue to advocate for and support all members, regardless of whether or not they 

are a union member. 

 


